
Learning Focus
Our curriculum has been thoughtfully designed by our

dedicated staff to cater to the unique needs of our wonderful
children. Based on the National Curriculum, we strive to

ensure that all pupils are engaged and inspired, equipping
them with the skills needed to become happy, articulate, and

confident learners.
We believe that a solid education not only prepares our

children for the next stages of their academic journey but also
enhances their life chances and empowers them to contribute

positively to society. We are so proud of the progress our
pupils are making and can’t wait to see all the fantastic things

they will achieve!

Dates 
Tuesday 14th January - Reception walk around the local area

Wednesday 15th January - Y5 Fire service visit - in school
Wednesday 22nd January - Y2 Burwardsly residential

Thursday 23rd January - 6F visit to the library
Monday 27th January - 5/6C visit to the library
Thursday 30th January - 5M visit to the library
Monday 3rd February - 3/4M visit to the library
Thursday 6th February - 4R visit to the library
Monday 10th February - 3B visit to the library

Number Smart Josie B 3/4M

Self Smart Bonnie C 2D

Art Smart Deja-Rae Mc 3B

Body Smart Adesuwa B- O RD

People Smart
Raya P 1H

Riyansh K 2LMc

Nature Smart Piotr S  5M

Music Smart Emilia S Nursery

Word Smart Adnan H 5/6C

Smart Learner Emma R 6F

Class Percentage

RD 97%

2D 98%

3B 97%

5M 95%

AttendanceWinners

Happy New Year to all our wonderful families!
It’s been absolutely lovely to see so many of you back,

even with the chilly and icy weather. While the holidays
are a delight, it’s equally fantastic to return to our usual
routine. Rest assured, during inclement weather, we will

always do our utmost to keep the school open, only
closing in extreme circumstances. If we do have to close,

we will reach out to you via text. Otherwise, please
assume it’s business as usual!

On a bright note, the children have jumped back into their
learning with enthusiasm, and it’s been delightful to

witness their eagerness to engage. Here's to a productive
term ahead!

Swimming for 5M and 3/4M

starts next week.  5M on

Monday 13th January and 3/4M

on Thursday 16th January.  

Please make sure your child

has their kit.

SMART Awards

Dinner Menu

Next week is week:  2

Attendance WOW!

Well done to Cassian A 3/4M who

has won a £5 voucher for Amazon

today for 100% attendance this

week. Who will it be next week? 

 You’ve got to be in it to win it!

 Classroom doors open at 8:50 and close at 9.  
please see our website for information about attendance and punctuality
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 Respectful

SafeReady

Please make sure your child

has a full PE kit in school.  

Black jogging bottoms and

leggings are permitted for

winter months and a suitable

pair of trainers or pumps.




